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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  

Sept 15 Grandparent’s Day 

3rd -6th grade 8:00am-9:00am 

K-2nd grade 12:30pm-1:30pm 

Sept 19 Picture Day  

Sept 19 STLP meeting 
2:30P.M.-3:30P.M. 

Students that received a letter stating that you 

are now a member of STLP may attend. 

WISESKILLS--The character theme for this month is POSITIVE ATTITUDE and this 

week's WiseSkill is "THANKFULNESS." Discuss with your child the importance of 

being thankful for what they have and receive. 

 "Do not think about what you don't have; be thankful for what you do have." Epicurus 

 

 

 

General Information 
School Hours   7:20am – 2:20pm 

(ALL STUDENTS ARE TO ENTER AT THE FRONT 

OF THE BUILDING) 

Preschool Hours  

Morning: 8:00am-11:00pm 

Afternoon 10:30am-1:30pm 

DOORS DO NOT OPEN UNTIL 7:00 am. 

STUDENTS ARE TARDY AFTER 

7:20am. An adult must check in students 

in the front office. 

 

NURSE NOTES  
 

This is a friendly reminder that with us returning to 

school, please remind your children not to share jackets, 

hats, hair accessories, etc. Head lice can be a common 
problem among students and we want to prevent the 
spread of head lice as much as possible. A good practice 
would be to check your child's head periodically 
for lice or nits. If you have any questions on what to look 
for or how to treat your child's hair, please contact the 

school nurse at 887-7330. 
Thanks!  
Nurse Whitney 

 

 

NOTICE:  
 Please call the school prior to 12:30pm 

when making any transportation changes. 

When sending a transportation note, 

please be sure to write the student’s full 

name, date, and address.  

Thank you!   

  

 
9/11 Patriots Day 



 

 

Sinking Fork collects pull-tabs for St. 

Jude Hospital.  Please send to school 

with your child.  We greatly 

appreciate it!  Thanks! 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
READ 180 Growth 

 
After reviewing the end of the year 
data from READ 180, the following 

students met or exceeded their yearly 
growth goals. Something to celebrate! 

GREAT JOB! 

Jackson West, Kaylee Adams, Cayleigh 

Clay, Alden Marshall, Nilyn Perry, 

Nevalyn Perry, Savannah Buckley, 

Alexis Snorton, Faith Jones, Jazmyn 

Robinson, Orlando Williams, Hunter 

Highsmith, Breanna Stroub, Destiny 

Philips, Tanner Compton, David 

Johnso, Aaliyah Brodie, Joseph Cates, 

Martianna Dubose 

 FALL READING/MATH 
INVENTORY TESTING:   

The RI/MI testing window for students 
in Kindergarten through 6th grade will continue 

through September 15th.  See future newsletters 
from your child's teacher to know the specific 

dates they will be tested during this testing 
window. Please ensure your student is in 

attendance, eats a good breakfast, and that they 
get a good night's rest prior to testing. In 
addition, please try to avoid scheduling 

appointments on your student's scheduled test 
dates. 

 
 

 

 

Cafeteria Info 
Breakfast: 7:00am-7:20am 

STUDENTS wishing to eat breakfast 

need to arrive no later than 7:15 

Lunch:  Parents are welcome to come 

and eat lunch any time. However, we 

ask that you do not bring fast food 

unless it is in a lunch box, and drinks 

concealed. The cost of adult lunch is 

$3.50. We do NOT accept debit 

cards. If you would like to add money 

to your child’s account you may do so 

using Infinite Campus at My School 

Bucks. If your child brings lunch from 

home but does not have a drink, they 

may purchase one from the cafeteria 

for $0.30. 

Yo Dots:  Served Mondays and 

Wednesdays. The cost is $2. 

 
Remind 101 for 
STEM Updates: 
Text @sinki to 
the number 
81010 to be 
added to our list! 
 

 


